
HA general outpatient clinic service
arrangements

The following is issued on behalf of the Hospital Authority:

     The spokesperson for the Hospital Authority (HA) today (February 29)
announced the following service arrangements:
      
     Due to safety concern for patients and staff members owing to the
ongoing operation of the Police in handling a suspected bomb in Happy Valley,
the Sunday Clinic service tomorrow (March 1) of the Violet Peel General Out-
patient Clinic, located at Tang Shiu Kin Hospital, will be suspended. Chronic
patients who have scheduled appointments are advised to attend the Shau Kei
Wan Jockey Club General Out-patient Clinic (Address: 1/F, 8 Chai Wan Road,
Shau Kei Wan). 
      
     Patients whose telephone booking appointments being affected need to
make new appointment. HA apologises for the inconvenience caused to the
patients concerned. 
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